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UPCOMING DATES:

SOUTH CORMAN
PARK SCHOOL

Thank you!

November 2024

Nov 4-8 - Veteran’s Week
Nov 5 - Picture retakes
Nov 7 - SCC Hot lunch - Boston Pizza
Nov 7 - Remembrance Day service @
10:45am
Nov 8 - Prep Day (NO SCHOOL)
Nov 11 - Remembrance Day (NO SCHOOL)
Nov 13 - SCC Meeting @ 7:00pm
Nov 15 - SCP Spirit Day - Dress to Impress
Nov 20 - SCC Hot lunch - Santa Lucia
Nov 21 - SCP Spirit Day -  Twin Day
Nov 22 - Author reading - Danica Lorer K-3
Nov 22 - Gr 8 Hot Dog fundraiser - ORDERS
DUE
Nov 28 - Gr 8 Hot Dog fundraiser 

The school calendar can also be
found on our website!

Parent / Teacher Conferences:
Thanks to everyone for coming in for
conferences last week. Student progress
reports will be posted on Edsby on
December 6th.

Turkey Trot:
Thank you SCP families and community
members for supporting your student(s)
in this year’s Turkey Trot!

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/scpschool/
https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/scpschool/files/2024/06/2024-2025-ALL-calendar-UPDATED-June-4-2024.pdf


SCP Spirit Days!
Watch Edsby for upcoming SCP Spirit Days!

Spirit Sports Recap

Both the Blue and White Volleyball teams had successful seasons in the CVAC
league this season. We saw tremendous improvement in our athlete’s skills,
fantastic sportsmanship and awesome team experiences for our students. Team
White finished their season with a playoff game in Langham. Team Blue finished
their season hosting a playoff game at SCP versus Allan. A special thank you to
coaches, Mrs. Dahl, Mrs. Boutin, and Mr. Pietersma for their volunteer time in
working with our Spirit athletes.

Once again SCP was able to offer an Elementary Volleyball skills development
sessions. A special thank you to community coach Carlli Chohaniuk, Mrs.
Anderson, and Mrs. Baker for their support and development of our future Middle
Years Volleyball players.

New for this year, SCP hosted elementary soccer skills development sessions. In
September, community coach Emily Ness and Mr. Pietersma worked with
approximately 50 Spirit athletes on their soccer skills. We are so thankful for our
community support and being able to offer these experiences for our Spirit
students!

Upcoming - will be our Middle Years Basketball season in December, January and
February. Mr. Debert will be leading our Spirit team. Carlli Chohaniuk will also be
leading our basketball elementary skills sessions starting in February.



Food for hunger
Thank you South Corman Park families and
community members!

With your generosity and support, a LARGE
donation of canned and non-perishable
goods has been delivered to the
Dundurn/Hanley and Area food bank!

Food Banks Canada released their
HungerCount 2024 report, detailing food
bank visits across the country in March
2024. A total of 2 million visits were logged
in Canada, with 52,877 of those taking place
across 39 food banks in Saskatchewan.

How Will We Remember?

Veteran’s Week is November 5-11. This year, our Remembrance Day Program will be in
the gym on Thursday, Nov. 7th, starting at 10:45am. Families are welcome to attend.

Things to note for the week of Nov. 4 – 8:
Nov. 4 to 7:
· Students are invited to bring poppy donations (any amount is welcome).
They will receive a poppy to wear for the program on the 7th. All money collected will be
given to the Royal Canadian Legion Poppy Fund.
Nov. 7:
· Students are invited to wear red
· The SCP Remembrance Program will begin at 10:45am
· Poppies/a silver collection will be available on the way into the gym for visitors
Nov. 8:
· NO SCHOOL for students
Nov. 11:
-NO SCHOOL
If you are interested in learning more about Veteran’s Week, click this link for a variety of
interesting materials: https://www.veterans.gc.ca/eng/remembrance

Where is this picture taken?
Bring your guess to the office for your chance to win a prize for your class!!


